
Susan Debarber 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Ladies, 

Jennifer Magri <jlmagri@snet.net> 
Saturday, October 27, 2012 5:54 PM 
Elizabeth Conrad; Susan Debarber 
Paul Wetowitz 
Building Review Committee Meeting - November 1st 

Please consider this email as notification that the Building Review Committee meeting scheduled for 
this Thursday, November 1st is being cancelled. Please post accordingly. 

Thanks, 

Jen Magri 
Secretary 
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